



Parent Newsletter

Autumn Term 2 – Wednesday I4th September 2022

It has been lovely to see the children settle into their new classes and enjoying the daily routines, which have started again. We had a special assembly last Friday for years 2 to 6 where we remembered the life of Queen Elizabeth II.

On Thursday 22nd September, we will be having out in-person 'Meet the Teacher' evening for years I to 6. The teachers of years I, 4 and 5 will be available in their classrooms between 5.30 and 6.00. The Heads will lead a session, alongside the Inclusion team, in the large hall at 6, followed by years 2, 3 and 6 between 6.30 and 7.00. Teachers will send out any documentation issued via their Google groups after the event. It would be great to see as many of you as possible.

Paula Ayliffe and Sarah Stepney

Bank Holiday	As we are sure you are aware Monday 19 th September has been declared a Bank Holiday for the occasion on the Queen's funeral. THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ALL DAY. Please do not send your child to school on this day.	
Clubs	All school clubs have now been confirmed and emails sent out to the relevant year groups on Parentmail. The club timetable is now posted on the school website with links to book your child a place. http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=997	
Duplo For Sale	2 large pillow case size bags of good quality Duplo. Assorted pieces, people and characters. £10 per bag with the proceeds going towards purchasing new resources for the reception classes. Please contact Miss Joyce pjoyce@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk	

Dates for the Diary		
Thursday 22 nd September	Meet the Teacher Evening	
_	5.30 – 7pm	
Thursday 22 nd September	Y3 Trip - Queens' College	
Monday 3 rd , 10 th , 17 th	Y3 - Local Afternoon Walk	
October		
Thursday 13 th October	Individual School Photos	